CORRESPONDENCE

5/29/2024
Charlie Smith DOCUMENT NO. 04349-2024
From: John Plescow
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 1:08 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux
Subject: FW: 20240026 - Clerk's office
Attachments: Docket No. 20240026-El; Teco rate increase

Please, add to docket 20240026.

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us>
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 12:16 PM

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: 20240026 - Clerk's office

John,

Please send to Clerk’s office.

Consina



Charlie Smith

From: Barbara Newberry <barbara.newberry@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 11:12 AM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Docket No. 20240026-El

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Hello,

I am filing a complaint in reference to my electric bill. Increasing the rate on our electric utility is going to the
extreme. | am disabled and barely living as it is. I live on a check on a month to month basis from disability.
Rent, water and now electricity.....This is beyond belief. Everyone in the state of Florida is going to become
homeless in the next 2 years if someone doesn't take the time and look at humanity. People are dying out in this
world. And image what our electric bill is going to look like this summer. If it's already reaching 97 degrees,

imagine when the summer does get here. s e

Thanks,
Barbara
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Charlie Smith

From: Mark Beasey <markbeasey3@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 10:34 AM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Teco rate increase

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links,
especially from unknown senders.

Teco is applying for another rate increase and | can’t understand why you would even consider their request. My bill was
up over 50% for the past 3 years for the same kwh. On April 18, 2023 | got an e-mail from Teco they filed for a request
from you to decrease the rates by about 11% for residential customers. This was because of the new solar plants they
were constructing. They do their best to convince their customers that solar is the way to go to lower utility cost, and yet
rates keep go up, and all you hear is that it's some other company increasing their cost. Every body and every business
whats to pass the blame on to someone else. THIS NEEDS TO STOP!!

sincerely:

Mark Beasey
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